TIME:

7:00 a.m.

PLACE:

The Dalles Public Works Department

Conference Room 1215 W 1st Street

The Dalles OR 97058

AGENDA TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMISSION JANUARY 21, 2015

- I. CALL TO ORDER
- II. ROLL CALL
- III. APPROVAL OF MINUTES December 17, 2014
- IV. PUBLIC COMMENT
- V. AUDIENCE PARTICIPATION OR PRESENTATIONS
- VI. OLD BUSINESS
- VII. NEW BUSINESS
- VIII. ADJOURNMENT

Bill Barrier

rom:

Cynthia Keever

ent:

Monday, January 19, 2015 1:12 PM

To:

Bill Barrier

Subject:

handicapped parking space requested

Bill - Deb Klaviter was in Friday afternoon and asked if she could get a handicapped parking place somewhere close to her office. I believe she is going to be moving into the old KACI building, bottom floor where the "La Pearla" clothing store used to be (4th and Washington). She has a handicapped employee (parapalegic) who is needing somewhere close to get unloaded each day.

I invited Deb to attend the meeting on Weds. to express her needs.

Deb can be reached at 541-296-7748 or 541-300-0861.

Cindy Keever
Administrative Secretary
City of The Dalles Public Works
541-506-2004
ckeever@ci.the-dalles.or.us





Get Street View for The Dalles

4th and Washington The

Get access to maps and street view so that you can easily plan out your next trip. Nowadays, we all seem to quickly get driving directions online whenever we need directions to and from anywhere. It's so simple to get directions that we never even think about how often we search for street view directions. Since you're always going to need street view maps to figure out how to get to your destination, doesn't it make sense to keep maps one click away at all times? before. You will never have to worry about where your going or how your going to get there again. Simply click on the download button to get started right now!

The MapsGalaxy™ toolbar offers convenient web search, homepage, and default search. More Info.

Copyright © 2015 ViewStreetMaps.com - All Rights Reserved.

























1/21/15

Name

phone

Clay Smith
Jim Bishop
Donna Lawrence
Wille Kilkenny
Frank / Pyles
John Welson
Jred Daws
1843 WATERBURY

541-296-1314 541-296-0016 541-296-5288 541-980-1030 541-980 9214 541-296 6019 541-983-3280 541-980 1281

TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMISSION January 21, 2015

COMMISSION PRESENT: John Nelson, Frank Pyles, Mike Kilkenny, Donna Lawrence,

Jim Bishop, Chuck Covert and Fred Davis.

ABSENT MEMBERS: None

STAFF PRESENT: Dale McCabe – City Engineer, Bill Barrier – Transportation

Manager, Jay Waterbury – Police Chief, Dawn Marie Hert – Senior Planner, Russ Brown – Council Representative and

Cindy Keever – Administrative Secretary

PUBLIC PRESENT: Clay Smith

Frank Pyles made a motion to approve the minutes as written. Mike Kilkenny seconded the motion and the motion passed unanimously.

PUBLIC COMMENT/AUDIENCE PARTICIPATION/PRESENTATIONS:

None

OLD BUSINESS:

1) Tree Trimming

The Transportation Division had not had a chance to look at the trees on Court Street, near 6th Street, to see if they had been trimmed. Bill Barrier will check and report his findings at the February meeting.

NEW BUSINESS:

1) Request for ADA Parking Space Request near 4th & Washington Intersection

A request for an ADA parking space was received by Deb Klaviter of Farmer's Insurance. She is moving her business to the corner of 4^{th} and Washington and has an employee in a wheelchair who needs a place to unload/load from her van.

Bill provided pictures of the area and a discussion was held within the group. The questions asked were; 1) Where are the closest ADA spaces? 2) Could the ADA space at the back of the building, on private property, be utilized? 3) Are there other options available? No motion was made, but the group was in favor of utilizing the ADA space in the back of the property. Bill will contact Ms. Klaviter and discuss options with her.

Dale McCabe gave members an update on the two upcoming projects, West 7th Street Extension and Scenic Drive Stabalization Project Phase I that were awarded by the City Council on January 12th, 2015

There being no further business to come before the Commission, Chuck Covert moved to adjourn. Mike Kilkenny seconded the motion and the motion passed unanimously.

Cindy Keever Administrative Secretary City of The Dalles

Final approval

John Nelson